
 
Subject: Fw: soldiersclaim  

 
From: Michael Appleyard <michael.appleyard@parliament.govt.nz> 
Sent: Monday, 12 December 2016 9:57 a.m. 
To: 'Tanya Peterson' 
Subject: RE: soldiersclaim  
  
Dear Mr Duggan 
  
Thank you for your email of 9 December 2016.  
  
As stated in the response to you dated 8 December 2016, the Minister has outlined the reasons that 
Land Information NZ has declined your request to waive the fees. 
  
May I suggest you contact Colleen Manu, Land Information NZ, at cmanu@linz.govt.nz should you need 
to follow up further. 
  
Sincerely 
Michael Appleyard 
  
Michael Appleyard 
Private Secretary – Land Information  
Office of Hon Louise Upston 
Parliament Buildings, Wellington 
michael.appleyard@parliament.govt.nz  

 
From: Tanya Peterson [mailto:soldiersclaim@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, 9 December 2016 1:40 p.m. 
To: Michael Appleyard 
Subject: Re: soldiersclaim 
  
Dear Hon Lupston, 
                                 Thank you for your e-mail dated the 8/12/2016. The three documents that I 
sent you, is an error in law, as these Soldiers Holdings do not exist.  This should in able me to 
have access to the information held in Lands Information. The K15922 that shows up on several 
of our titles, dated 29/1/1934, this does not exist. This is an error in registration.  
In law to registrar Treason also you must file it into two Government Departments, as you are 
my fourth attempt to have it filed. This should be addressed. I'm confused into why the 
Government will not acknowledge the seriousness with regards to conspire against the Crown 
on Soldiers Holdings. This also should be a wavier on my behalf. 
Would you like me to send maps that refers to the documents I've sent. 
You are the Minister of Lands Information, could you address this personally as this falls into 
your portfolio. 
Yours sincerely 
Wayne Duggan 
soldiersclaim 

 
From: Michael Appleyard <michael.appleyard@parliament.govt.nz> 
Sent: Friday, 9 December 2016 8:11:55 a.m. 
To: 'soldiersclaim@hotmail.com' 
Subject: RE: soldiersclaim  
  
Dear Mr Duggan 
  
Please see attached letter from the Hon Louise Upston, Minister for Land Information. 



  
Sincerely 
Michael Appleyard 
  
Michael Appleyard 
Private Secretary – Land Information  
Office of Hon Louise Upston 
Parliament Buildings, Wellington 
michael.appleyard@parliament.govt.nz  

 
From: Michael Appleyard  
Sent: Tuesday, 22 November 2016 8:07 a.m. 
To: 'soldiersclaim@hotmail.com' 
Subject: FW: soldiersclaim 
  
Dear Mr Duggan 
  
Thank you for your emails of 6 November & 17 November 2016. Your emails have been received and 
will be placed before the Minister.  
  
You can expect a response back from us shortly. 
  
Sincerely 
Michael Appleyard 
  
Michael Appleyard 
Private Secretary – Land Information  
Office of Hon Louise Upston 
Parliament Buildings, Wellington 
michael.appleyard@parliament.govt.nz  

 
From: Tanya Peterson [mailto:soldiersclaim@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, 17 November 2016 11:41 a.m. 
To: L Upston (MIN) 
Subject: soldiersclaim 
  
Dear Minister, 
                        Inquiring on the update of my request, on the 6/11/2016 in regards to furthering 
my research on other related matters, as this is an expensive task, and now that we are in front 
of Parliament, who has directed it to the Ministry of Justice, which this involves 
your Department, Lands Information, previously known as, Department of Lands and Survey. I 
would appreciate the wavier as soon as possible. 
  
Yours sincerely 
Wayne Duggan 
Peterson / McNeight Researcher 
soldiersclaim 
Tanya Peterson  
Mon 12/12/2016, 1:24 p.m.cmanu@linz.govt.nz  
You forwarded this message on 12/12/2016 1:27 p.m.  
Tanya Peterson  
Mon 12/12/2016, 1:22 p.m.  

 
From: Tanya Peterson 
Sent: Monday, 12 December 2016 1:11 p.m. 
To: cmaun@linz.govt.zn 
Subject: Fw: soldiersclaim  



 


